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9/13/21 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents, 

Couple of reminders…there is no school tomorrow Thursday Sept. 16. We will see 

you back on Friday the 17th. 

Please send in your signed copy of the School-Parent Compact as well as the fully 

completed health forms that were sent home Sept. 1st. 

Interims, student progress reports, will be sent out on Monday Sept. 20 through 

Virtual Counselor. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the report, please 

contact your child’s teacher first. 

Thank you parents, for keeping your children home if they are sick. We appreciate 

everyone following this rule as it helps keep everyone safe and healthy! 

For all the parents whose children ride a Broward County School bus - Due to a 

National bus operator shortage, the transportation department is asking for your 

patience as you may experience some delay in your bus service. Please rest assured 

that transportation is working diligently to provide the best service possible during 

these challenging times. 

Enjoy your day tomorrow and we’ll see you back on Friday! 

 


